August 29, 2022

Director Gary Spackman
Idaho Department of Water Resources

RE: Emergency Request to Appoint a Watermaster Assistant for WD29D
Dear Director Gary Spackman:

Consistent with Section 42-609, Idaho Code, 1 Kristin Evans, Watermaster of Water District 29D
(WD29D) request approval of the Director of the Idaho Department of Water Resources to
appoint Jeromey Stanger as the Watermaster Assistant during this iime of emergency to help aid
in collecting and recording measurements for the remainder of the 2022 season.

Respectiully,
st Guaes—

Kristin Evans
Watermaster WD29D
cc: Steve Visosky



